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Lauren Hollenbeck

From: MIZAR, TAYLOR (DNR) <TAYLOR.MIZAR@dnr.wa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 12:28 PM

To: Robert Maul

Subject: RE: Parklands

This is exactly what I needed.  Thank you Robert! 

 

Taylor Mizar 
Forest Practices Coordinator 
Office: 360-575-5039 
Mobile: 360-957-8145 
 

From: Robert Maul [mailto:RMaul@cityofcamas.us]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 12:13 PM 

To: MIZAR, TAYLOR (DNR) <TAYLOR.MIZAR@dnr.wa.gov> 

Subject: RE: Parklands 

 
Thanks, Taylor.  I have attached two emails and associated letters from DAHP and Cowlitz.  Please let me know if you 

need anything else, or have other questions.  

 

Regards,  

 

Robert  

 

From: MIZAR, TAYLOR (DNR) [mailto:TAYLOR.MIZAR@dnr.wa.gov]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 12:09 PM 

To: Robert Maul 

Subject: RE: Parklands 

 
Hello Robert, 

 

I just spoke with Phil regarding the Parklands project.  I believe he will be talking to you about the discussion we 

had,  but in summary, I was inquiring as to whether the Dept. of Archeological & Historic Preservation (DAHP) had 

indicated they would be requiring a permit for this proposal. Have you heard back from either the tribes or DAHP on this 

project?  If so, could I get a copy of their response for our FPA file? 

 

My inquiry stems from the DNR’s process of reviewing Forest Practices Applications (DNR just received the timber 

harvest application for this parcel). DNR’s process includes contacting DAHP if there are archeological resources in the 

vicinity of a proposal.  In this case, there are several archeological sites within the proposal area. 

 

I appreciate your help. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Taylor Mizar 
Forest Practices Coordinator 
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Pacific Cascade Region 
Washington Department of Natural Resources (DNR) 
Office: 360-575-5039 
Mobile: 360-957-8145 
taylor.mizar@dnr.wa.gov 
www.dnr.wa.gov 
 

From: Robert Maul [mailto:RMaul@cityofcamas.us]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 11:45 AM 

To: MIZAR, TAYLOR (DNR) <TAYLOR.MIZAR@dnr.wa.gov> 

Subject: Parklands 

 
Good morning, Taylor. 

  

Sarah Fox mentioned that you had some questions on the Parklands project.  Is there something I can help you 

with?  Thanks for reaching out. 

  

Regards,  

  

  

Robert Maul 

Planning Manager 

City of Camas 

616 NE 4th Ave. 

Camas, WA 98607 

rmaul@cityofcamas.us 

(360) 817-1568 Ext. 4255 

  

The linked 
image cannot 
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The file may  
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Verify that  
the link 
points to the  
correct file  
and location.  

  

  

  

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This e-mail account is public domain. Any correspondence from or to 

this e-mail account may be a public record. Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part may be subject to 

disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an 

external party.  




